Ashfield U3A Funding of Group Activities Policy
This policy is in accordance with the Third Age Trust financial guidelines 

In general terms it is expected that members of groups pay proportionally towards the overall cost of operating the group ie. Room rental, equipment rental etc. Group members should pay their share of the costs to the group leader in advance of the money being needed. If group members are absent from a group meeting, their share of the cost must still be paid.

The cost of tea/coffee provided in group meetings held in people’s homes is to be discussed and decided within those groups.

Therefore, groups should run themselves with no central costs expected of central funds collected by virtue of membership fees or other derived income. However, to enable the establishment of a new group the leader may apply for the cost of a room rental as a ‘one off’ opportunity to meet potential members and set out group meeting and funding details. This should be discussed with the treasurer before booking.
However, such is the nature of activities available in the modern world that some activities, which may be popular, may be excluded due to the high capital costs of providing necessary equipment.
In such circumstances a grant of £100 will be made available for equipment.
If a group wishes to purchase equipment more than £100 Ashfield U3A may be prepared to support this. All such instances will be treated on merit and bought before the Committee with reasons for the request together with costings and provisions for safe storage. 
To enable Ashfield U3A to maintain a fund for such requests we would ask for repayment of the excess over a suitable period (normally the asset lifetime)

It is also recognised that any equipment purchased by use of central or group funds remains the property of the U3A, as opposed to the group, and would need to be included on the asset inventory.

This arrangement will continue whist the U3A continues to receive funds over and above subscriptions
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